
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome to the second half of the Spring Term!  
 
I hope you have had an enjoyable half term holiday. I                     
am very much looking forward to getting to know all of                     
the members of Rainbow Starfish class this term,               
whether it is online through seesaw and hopefully back                 
in the classroom in the very near future.  
 
I have been very impressed with the learning               
completed on Seesaw in your Victorians topic and I                 
look forward to seeing more of the same! 
 
Stay safe, 
Miss Frampton 

OUR DRIVING 
QUESTION: 

As zoologists, how do we learn about 
wildlife across the British Isles? 

AS WRITERS ​we will be reading a 
beautiful poetry book about 
nature called ‘The Lost Words.’ 
We will be writing poems and 
diary entries  about British wildlife.  

AS MATHEMATICIANS ​we will be 
continuing our work with shape, 
moving on to 3D shapes, and 
then we will be learning about 
mass and fractions. 

AS HUMANITARIANS​ we will be 
exploring maps of the world and 
the British Isles, learning about 
the mountains, forests and coasts 
and the wildlife which live there. 

AS SCIENTISTS​ we will be learning 
about animals and their habitats 
and also look into animal food 
chains.  

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS​ we will 
be analysing data and 
information through pictograms.  

AS ARTISTS​ we will explore the 
architecture of the British Isles 

AS CITIZENS (PSHE/RE)​ in RE, we 
will be learning about Hinduism 
and the Christian celebration of 
Easter. In PSHE, we will be 
learning about rights and 
responsibilities.  

AS MUSICIANS,​ we will be 
exploring pulse and metre, 
understanding musical symbols 
and identifying beats.  

THINGS TO REMEMBER 
 
If you would like a phone 
conversation with me, please get 
in touch. I am happy to discuss 
your child and their learning.  
 
jframpton@atlantic-aspirations.org AS SPORT STARS​ we will be harnessing the fundamental movement 

and ball skills we have learned in autumn term, beginning to build 
them into game play. Introducing different ball and net sports; 
encouraging teamwork and individual effort.  


